
 

No. 628 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mrs Lambley to the Chief Minister:  
 

Election Expenditure 
 

1. Has the Labor Government lodged a financial disclosure return with the 

NT Electoral Commission in relation to the expenditure of more than 

$40,000 on Labor’s 2020 General Election campaign authorised in the 

then Chief Minister’s office? 

 

2. If not, why not? 

 

Allegations about the misuse of public funds by the former Chief Minister during 

the 2020 General Election were the subject of an investigation and report by 

the NT Independent Commission Against Corruption which was recently tabled 

in the Northern Territory Legislative Assembly. The findings of that Report do 

not support the basis of the questions. 


